

City Development and Regeneration First Floor, Hove Town Hall Hove BN3 3BQ

Date:

6 July 2018

Phone:

(01273) 292505

e-mail:

planningpolicy@brighton-hove.gov.uk

Glen-O-fen, Westfield Avenue North, Saltdean, BN2 8HQ



Dear Madam

Draft Brighton & Hove City Plan Part Two - Consultation

Brighton & Hove City Council has published the draft City Plan Part Two (CPP2) for a 10 week period of consultation starting 5th July 2018. This follows on from the scoping consultation undertaken July - September 2016.

The draft CPP2 includes proposed site allocations for housing and other uses such as employment and community facilities and contains a suite of development management policies which will be used to assess planning applications. The CPP2 will support the implementation and delivery of the City Plan Part One, adopted in 2016.

This site has been proposed as a housing site allocation in Policy H2 of the Draft CPP2 with a requirement for 65 residential units.

The council is seeking your views on the draft Plan and supporting documents. Your comments will help inform the final version of the CPP2. If you have any comments about the proposed site allocation or other policies in the Plan then we would urge you to submit those comments during this consultation so that they can be fully taken into account.

The Draft CPP2, supporting documents including a quick guide to the Plan as well as background evidence documents are available to view and download from the Council's website at: www.brighton-hove.gov.uk/cityplan-part2. Documents can also be viewed in hard copy at city libraries and Customer Service Centres.

To help us handle your comments quickly and efficiently we recommend that you make your comments using the council's online consultation portal:

http://consult.brighton-hove.gov.uk/portal.

Responses can also be submitted:

By email to planningpolicy@brighton hove.gov.uk